SECULAR RECOVERY GROUP
GROUP CONSCIOUSE
JUNE 16, 2021

HOST:    Courtney S
ATTENDEES: Peter C, Peter F, Bob R, Robin H, Donna H, BriJet M, Mark S, Ana C

· We reviewed the minutes of May 19, 2021. No changes. 

· Treasurer’s report: (Peter C and Peter F) Balance $3235.66. May Contributions $350
Prudent reserve $1200. Bal. $2035.66. Discussion to table distribution of above Reserve until all known expenses become known. Suggested to have money set aside for special events. 

OLD BUSINESS:

· IT backup – Status unchanged

· The SRG newsletter welcomes, and all are encouraged to submit articles or opinions, “any newsworthy of secular information”.  

· Jeffrey Munn Speaker meeting was very successful in our primary purpose: Carrying the message of recovery.  SRG were very pleased with interaction, format and questions asked.

· SRG is open to other suggestions for future Authors and/or Speakers.

· Regarding e-mail to and from SRG. Be responsible and respectful of others privacy and anonymity. Do not share or reply with personal e-mails or CC personal e-mail information. 

· Stress the importance of sharing time during the meeting. Where meeting has a lot of participants it is up to the host to moderate the share time to approximately 3 minutes. 
Discussion regarding whether a timekeeper was useful and/or reminder in the chat to be mindful of time while sharing.


NEW BUSINESS:

· We now have OIAA representatives in the Sober She Devils, Secular Sober Living and Secular Recovery Group. Brief discussion on the Quorum notice from OIAA and importance of responding and having votes. Discussion on structure of the OIAA. Importance of having representatives to vote in upcoming elections and procedures. 


· Mark S. commented that we are doing a great job with topics. Discussion regarding how to approach meeting topics. Make use of on-line resources and asking attendees for topic ideas. 


No further business. Meeting adjourned. 

Submitted in Service, 

Robin H. 
